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October 5, 2007

Steven McNitt, LCSW

Program Coordinator

El Dorado County Mental Health
Placerville Drive

Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Steven:

The partnership developed between Black Oak Mine Unified School District
(BOMUSD) and the EDC Mental Health Department through the Safe
Schools/Healthy Students Grant (SS/HS) has brought about a new
understanding of the role that mental health has with our Special Education
Students and the 26.5 mental health services that can be provided to them
through the mental health department.

With the development of our agencies contract to provide mental health with
counseling space came the need for a computer to work with our students.

Through the SS/HS grant a laptop computer was purchased to serve our

Black Oak Mine Unified School District students receiving counseling services
here on our campuses.

The computer now belongs to the EDC Mental Health Department. We look

forward to our continued and growing partnership for the benefit of our
students and community.

Sincerely yours,
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Debbi Herr
Director, School Health and Safety
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